
 
No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/Dir (HR)/2013               DATED:  19.12.2013  
 
To  
 
The Director (HR),  
BSNL, 
NEW DELHI  
 
Sub: Representation received from Shri Srimanta Sahoo, AO (Stores), Odisha regarding 

harassment due to working in Hindi. 
 
Respected Sir, 
  
On the subject cited above, kindly find attached here with a representation received from 
Shri Srimanta Sahoo, AO (Stores), Odisha regarding harassment due to working in Hindi  
 
It is humbly requested to kindly examine the above case and do the needful at the earliest.  
 

Thanking you Sir, 
 
 

Encl: As above 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
          -sd- 
   (Prahlad Rai)  

        General Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


